
To Our Valued Customers:

We will remain open during the shutdown. However, we will be making 
some changes to the way we conduct business for the next few weeks, for our
protection and yours.

No one will be allowed to wait at the shop while their car is being serviced. 
We will take appropriate precautions with our workspace as well as your car, 
ie wearing gloves, wiping down surfaces, etc.

Starting Monday, 23 March, cars needing service can be dropped off anytime 
and keys placed in the drop box beside the front door. Please include a note 
detailing the problem(s) with your car. We will call you (as we always have) 
to discuss the work needed and your authorization for it. We will then call 
you when your car is finished.

If you have questions or concerns, please call us at 518.346.5581 or email at 
tabitha@precisionalbany.com. 
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